
 

 

November 18, 2021 

To, 

BSE Limited, 
The Corporate Relationship Department, 

P.J.Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Outcome of the Board Meeting held on November 18, 2021 

The meeting of the Board of Directors of SunEdison Infrastructure Limited (hereinafter 

“SunEdison” or “the Company”) held on Thursday, November 18, 2021.  

The Board of Directors of the Company has inter-alia considered and approved the Unaudited 

Standalone and Consolidated Financial Statements of the Company for the quarter and half 

year ended September 30, 2021. Copy of the Unaudited Standalone and Consolidated 

Financial Statements, along with the Limited Review Reports from the Statutory Auditors for 

the said period are attached herewith. 

The Exchange are also informed that the Board Meeting commenced at 11:30 A.M. and 

concluded at 02:15 P.M. 

We request the Exchange to take the same on record. 

Thanking You 

For SunEdison Infrastructure Limited 

 
R.V.Suresh Babu 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 










































